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Dear Chairman Wolfe,

I live within fifty miles of a nuclear power plant proposed
at Allen's Creek. I am deeply concerned about radiation safety
and feel my life will be placed in unequivocal da".ger with the
construction of this man-made disaster. As I wasn' t aware of
any previous hearing, much less the locality of this nuclear
waste, I wish to become a full intervener at up-comming
construction permit hearings. It is a real waste of precious
money at a time of a recession as other more economically
benefiting alternatives are available.
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